
   

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Term 1 Week 8 21st March 2024 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 

       “Inspiring learners for life” 
 

Last Day of Term 1- Thursday 28th March 
Students Dismissed at 2.30pm 

Whole School Assembly in the Gym at 1.30pm 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Welcome Joao 

We would like to welcome Joao to Templestowe Heights Primary. Settling into new routines are 
challenging but it has been great to see him make friends and so easily.  

World Wildlife Foundation Day 

Congratulations to the Junior School Councillors and Environmental Leaders for Friday’s World Wildlife 
Foundation Day. Students came dressed as their favourite animals or as nature and many also came as 
Wildlife Rangers! Thank you Steph McNabb and Renee Rooimans for the wonderful work you do supporting our student 
voice leaders. 

Hat Parade 

Next Thursday we are encouraging students to wear a creative hat that they have either designed and made or found 
in their cupboards. This is an opportunity to design a fun hat with your child  on the last day of term one.  

Our Parents & Friends have organised a big Easter Raffle that will be drawn at our final assembly. 

Early Finish 

Next Thursday is the last day of term 1. We will be finishing at 2:30pm, with our whole school assembly at 1:30pm in 
the gym. This will be the first whole school assembly for our Foundation students and they will also be presented with 
their Starting School certificates. All members of our community are able to attend these assemblies. 

Evacuation Drill – Wednesday Morning 

As part of our Emergency Management Plan, we will be running a practice evacuation drill next Wednesday at 10:20am.  

Bulleen Boomers Clinics 

Some very tall visitors have been working with our students during PE lessons all week. As part of our community 
engagement, players from the Bulleen Boomers have supported Jaime by running basketball clinics for all grades. The 
highlight had to have been when the players invite one student to throw them up an alley-oop. I am pleased to report 
that no basketball rings were damaged during the sessions.  

 

 

Rhys Coulson  

Principal 

 

 

9850 1796 



 

FROM THE OFFICE 
Payments Due 

Just  a quick reminder school fees were due at the end of February. If you have misplaced the form please contact the 
office for a copy. 

Easter Raffle Tickers – Friday 22nd March 

Year 5 & 6 Camp deposit due – Wednesday 27th March 
 

JSC WORLD WILDLIFE DAY FUNDRAISER 
Hello everyone!  

What a successful fundraising event we had last Friday on the JSC World Wildlife Day. 

Together we raised $512.40 towards this worthy cause. We saw some amazing and 

innovative costumes. Well done everyone. 

 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2024 

TERM 1 2024 
Thursday 21st March  Year 5 & 6 Camp Information Night via Webex – 7.00pm 578 794 881 

Friday 22nd March NAPLAN Year 3 Numeracy 

Foundation Fire Education  Incursion  

Easter Raffle Tickets Due 

Monday 25th March Hot Cross Buns Orders Delivered 

Year 6 Natural Disaster Incursion 

NAPLAN Catch Up 

Tuesday 26th March Year 5 Wheelchair Basketball Clinic  

Thursday 28th March Hat Parade 

Whole School Assembly -1.30pm – Gym 

Easter Raffle Drawn 

Term 1 Ends – 2.30pm 

Term 2 2024 

Monday 15th April Term 2 Begins 

Thursday 25th April ANZAC DAY - Public Holiday 

Wednesday 1st May Cross Country Year 3 to 6 

Friday 3rd May Whole School Assembly 2.45 - Gym 

Tuesday 14th May District Cross Country 

Weds 22nd to Fri 24th May Year 5 & 6 Camp to Phillip Island 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 
Monday 27th May 

Monday 4th November 

2024 TERM DATES 

Term 1 Term 1 Ends - Thursday 28th March  

Term 2 Monday 15th April – Friday 28th June 

Term 3 Monday 15th July – Friday 20th September 

Term 4 Monday 7th October – Friday 20th December 



 

 

 PE NEWS!  
This week in PE we were fortunate to have coaches KB and Kraig from the Bulleen Boomers run clinics 
for all F-6 students. The Foundation students even received their very own basketball to take home to 
begin their basketball journey.  

 

     

    

 

      

 

  



 
 

Term 1 Events: 

Hot Cross Bun Drive  -  

Orders delivered to school on Monday 25th March. 

Easter Raffle  - WE NEED DONATIONS FOR THE HAMPERS PLEASE!!  

Thank you to those who have already donated goodies for the annual Easter raffle.  

We still need some more chocolate for the raffle hampers.  

Please bring donations into the office (Please check ingredients and ensure all items are NUT FREE).   

THPS Parents & Friends Community Facebook page 
 

Don’t forget to join the THPS Parents & Friends closed Facebook group by scanning the QR Code 

or by searching for the THPS Parents & Friends Community group.  The joining process includes a 

few simple questions to answer.  

 

The Facebook group is a great way to stay up to date with all that is happening socially at school. 

 

Working With Children Check (WWCC)  

A WWCC can be applied for free of charge by scanning the QR Code or online at 
https://wwcv.auspost.com.au/ 

A current WWCC is essential, and a copy will need to be supplied to the office 

P & F Team 

 

https://wwcv.auspost.com.au/




COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



 
Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the 
DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy.      


